
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 August 2013 

 

 

Alex Harris 

fyi-request-1102-6676211d@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

 

Dear Alex Harris 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

* all advice on the flexible superannuation discussion document; 

* all drafts of the discusison document; 

* all internal correspondence (incl emails, letters, and phone 

  calls) about the discussion document 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 27 August 2013 and will be dealt with in 

accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

A Wright  
 

 

Adelle Wright 

Ministerial Coordinator 


